
  01380 723232 
  admin@southbroomstjames.dsat.org.uk 

  www.southbroomstjames.dsat.org.uk 
@southbroomstjamesacademy 

 

                                                         

Friday 28th February 2025 
FAMOS Spring Disco 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to announce that the FAMOS (Friends and Members of Our School) Spring Disco 
will be taking place soon! This is always a highlight of the school calendar and a wonderful 
opportunity for children to have fun with their friends. 

Event Details 

Date: Thursday 6th March 

Times:  

• Year 3/4 : 4:30pm-5:30pm 
• Year 5/6: 5:45pm-6:45pm 

Cost: £3 per child 
Each child will receive a drink and a snack with their ticket. 
 
To secure your child’s place, please sign up through the Arbor Parent Portal. Payment of £3 should 
be made at the time of booking. 
If you experience any difficulties with the Arbor Parent Portal, please contact the school office 
who will be happy to assist you. 
 
Please ensure your child arrives at the appropriate time for their year group. We kindly ask that 
you collect your child promptly at the end of their session. 
 
The FAMOS team has planned a fantastic evening of music, dancing, and fun! All proceeds from 
the disco will go toward supporting school project and enhancing our children’s educational 
experiences. 
 
We look forward to seeing many of our students there for what promises to be an enjoyable 
event! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

G Bailey 
Gareth Bailey   
Headteacher  
(On behalf of the FAMOS Team) 
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